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State Secretaries and Advisors of AIBPARC.) 

 
Dear Comrades, 

 

 

Sub :  Medical Insurance Scheme – letter of Indian Banks’ Association 

dated 07.04.2018 addressed to convenor, United Forum of Bank Unions. 

 

 

We have gone through the above referred letter and noted the spirit and contents with 

serious concern and anxiety.  We assure our members that AIBPARC, being an 

organisation committed to the well being of pensioners and retirees of the Industry, is very 

much alive to the issue and we shall be taking requisite steps on our part at the right 

moment to safeguard the interest of our constituency.  The date of the letter of IBA is 7
th
 

April, 2018 and we should wait for a very reasonable period of 3-4 days to see the response 

pattern of UFBU in this regard. We shall be on our job at the right time and members need 

not worry about the alleged possibility of dropping the scheme altogether by IBA.  

 

With best wishes, 

 

( SUPRITA SARKAR ) 

GENERAL SECRETARY 
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